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IAHA 26th Annual Health Law Symposium
Presented by the Illinois Association of Healthcare Attorneys

September 10, 2008

Partner W. Kenneth Davis Jr. will speak on "The 'Stark' Truth: The Impact of Recent and Proposed 
Changes on Physician Practice and Ventures" from 9:00–10:30 a.m.

This advanced session will examine recent significant changes to Stark regulations along with 
additional revisions that CMS has proposed or is considering. Topics to be covered include: the anti-
markup rule; what “stand in the shoes” means for structuring deals; compensation rules; under 
arrangement deals; recruitment after Stark II Phase III; how the “period of disallowance” works; and 
“hot off the press” guidance from CMS, including a discussion of what might be ahead in the Stark 
world.

Click here to view slides.
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W. Kenneth Davis, Jr.
+1.312.902.5573
ken.davis@katten.com

SPEAKING ENGAGEMENT

https://katten.com/
http://www.katten.com/files/109214_21676_PPT_for_Ohrin_and_Davis_at_IAHA_26th_Annual_Health_Law_Symposium2.pdf
https://katten.com/W-Kenneth-Davis
mailto:ken.davis@katten.com

